ONEONTA CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION
WORK SESSION
AUGUST 29, 2022

The Oneonta City Board of Education met in work session on August 29, 2022, at 4:00
p.m. in the Oneonta High School Library. Members present were Patrick Adams,
President, Don Maples, Ricky Hicks, Sharon Breaseale, and Matthew Taylor.

The purpose of the work session was to discuss general business.

No action was taken.
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